
 
Dear Colleagues, 

 

The Scientific Board of the Bohemian Reformation and Religious Practice (BRRP) platform is pleased to 

announce a call for proposals to organise the upcoming biennial symposium, scheduled to take place in 

June 2026. 

The BRRP symposia, founded in 1994 by David R. Holeton and Zdeněk V. David, have a tradition spanning 

over thirty years. They serve as a scholarly forum for specialists in the field of the Bohemian Reformation 

and related areas, characterised by an intentionally broad thematic scope. Following a reform in 2024, 

the format now prioritises thematically focused symposia. We therefore invite scholars from the broad 

international network engaged in research on the Bohemian Reformation to submit proposals for 

a symposium topic. 

Selected applicant will be responsible for organising the symposium in close collaboration with, and with 

the support of, the BRRP Scientific Board. Organisers will also have the opportunity to publish 

a thematically related volume under the BRRP imprint. 

The deadline for submitting proposals for the 2026 symposium is 8 June 2025. 

Proposals must be submitted via the online form available at the following link: 

https://shorturl.at/wZn4h 

Each proposal should include the following information: 

 Names and institutional affiliations of the proposed organisers 

 Title and thematic focus of the proposed symposium 

 Abstract describing the topic of the proposed symposium (between 2400 and 4000 characters, 

including spaces) 

 Preliminary list of possible speakers and/or proposed panels or lecture topics 

 Names of suggested keynote speakers 

 Proposed duration of the symposium (2 or 3 days, provisionally set for 17–19 June 2026, subject 

to discussion) 

 Indication of interest in publishing a thematic volume based on the symposium 

 Information on potential funding sources for the symposium and any related publication 

 

The Scientific Board will review submissions and contact selected organisers by the end of June 2025. 

Selected organisers, in cooperation with the Board, will proceed with further planning steps, including 

issuing a Call for Papers by the end of September 2025, which will be disseminated with the Board’s 

assistance. The Board reserves the right not to select any of the submitted proposals. 

Additional information on the BRRP symposium format for potential organisers is provided in the 

attachment. For any inquiries, please contact Dr. Dan Török at torok@flu.cas.cz or 

bohemian.reformation@gmail.com.  

Sincerely, 

The Scientific Board of BRRP 

Eva Doležalová – Michal Van Dussen – Kateřina Horníčková – Peter Morée – Petra Mutlová – 

Ota Pavlíček – Pavel Soukup – Vladimír Urbánek – Hana Vlhová-Wörner 

 

The BRRP platform is carried out under the auspices of the Department for the Study of Ancient and 

Medieval Thought, Institute of Philosophy of the Czech Academy of Sciences in cooperation with 

the Scientific Board of BRRP 
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